
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 11:37 AM 
To: 'Andy Delforge' 
Subject: RE: Aniwa Arsenic Site - Case Closure Review Denial Heads Up & Meeting 

Setup for Next Week 
 
Sounds great Andy, thanks for your quick response! 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Andy Delforge [mailto:adelforge@reiengineering.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 11:36 AM 

To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: Aniwa Arsenic Site - Case Closure Review Denial Heads Up & Meeting Setup for Next Week 

 
That sounds good, let me make some phone calls and see if I can coordinate with a town official 
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR [mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 11:33 AM 
To: Andy Delforge 

Subject: Aniwa Arsenic Site - Case Closure Review Denial Heads Up & Meeting Setup for Next Week 

 
Hi Andrew, 
 
I wanted to give you a heads up that the Aniwa Arsenic Site will be getting a case closure denial prior to 
issuing the case closure denial letter.  Additional actions will be required regarding potential additional 
source control measures either by removal/excavation or an in-situ remediation, continued 
groundwater and potable well monitoring, addressing potential wetland impacts, and addressing other 
Direct Contact Soil RCL Exceedances beyond the capped area on-site. 
 
The Town of Aniwa has historically stated that they have limited funding for additional cleanup at this 
site.  Although funding sources are quite limited since the Town is the causer of the contamination,  I 
have been looking into any potential options.  I had a call with Kathy Halbur, (an EPA On-Scene 
Coordinator in our regional DNR office that coordinates with DNR staff for Removals) yesterday 
regarding potential for EPA removals assistance.  In order to better assess the current status of the site 
and to help provide a stronger presentation when Kathy takes this to EPA for potential funding/removal 
assistance purposes, Kathy and myself would like to meet with you, a representative from the Town if 
they would like to be present, and possibly another person who has been heavily involved in this case, 
such as Warren Hohn. 
 
Kathy Halbur will be in our Green Bay DNR office next week Tuesday, September 2, 2014 and available 
for an on-site meeting.  If possible, we would like to schedule an on-site meeting at 10am on 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
mailto:adelforge@reiengineering.com
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov


Tuesday.  Since I hadn’t had a chance to talk to Kathy prior to yesterday regarding this site, sorry for 
the short notice.  Please let me know as soon as possible if this could be arranged. 
 
Thanks, 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Fax: (920) 662-5197 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 
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